THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

February 13, 1984

Dear Dr. Garcia:

It is my pleasure to inform you that you
have been selected to receive the Medal

of Freedom from the President of the
United States for your contribution in the
field of humanitarianism. -

The awards ceremony and luncheon will take
place at the White House at 12:00 noon on
March 26, 1984. Due to limited space you
will only be able to invite four guests.
Please contact Bill Sittmann (202/456-2861)
in my office for further details.

With the President's best wishes,

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405
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